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NEWS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

September 18, 2020
HODGEMAN COUNTY- The Hodgeman County Health Department has identified a positive case of COVID-19 at Breaktime Corner Market in Jetmore on September 11, 2020 through September 18, 2020.  

Those who were at Breaktime Corner Market during any of the days identified should monitor themselves for symptoms of COVID-19 for 14 days from the last date they were in the convenient store. Symptoms include fever, cough, chills, muscle aches, sore throat, new loss of smell or taste, fatigue, diarrhea, shortness of breath, and/or difficulty breathing. If symptoms develop, please stay home and contact your health care provider or the local health department for guidance regarding testing. In an emergency, please call 911 and notify first responders that you were potentially exposed to COVID-19 and, if possible, be wearing a face mask when they arrive. 
We encourage all individuals to continue taking precautions to limit the spread of disease: avoid large gatherings, wash your hands, cover your coughs and sneezes, and stay home if you are sick.
Questions regarding this notice may be directed to the Hodgeman County Health Department at 
620-357-8736.
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